
Off-Leash Dog Task Force Meeting
Thursday, July 21, 2005

Newton City Hall, Room 222, 7:45 P.M

1. Discussion with Weston and Brookline regarding off leash policies
2. Possible off leash sites within Newton
3. Input from the City’s Law Department
4. Background information on Boston’s experience with off leash parks

Thank you.

cc:  Board of Aldermen, Mayor Cohen, Health Commissioner, Recreation Commissioner,
Conservation Planner, Police Department, Law Department
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